
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref: 084/19 
 
 
10th September 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am writing to inform you that your child has been selected to take part in one of our intervention 
programmes known as Catch Up Literacy. Catch Up® Literacy is a structured one-to-one intervention for 
learners who find reading difficult. It enables struggling readers to achieve more than double the progress 
of typically developing readers. 

Catch Up® Literacy uses a book-based approach to support learners in their reading of a book so they 
activate both dimensions of reading – word recognition processes (including phonics) and language 
comprehension processes. 

Our aim at St Margaret’s Academy is so that your child with this intervention will feel more confident about 
reading and expect greater confidence with their approach to literacy overall. The sessions will take place 
in the SEND department for 15 minutes twice a week, with one of our Catch Up trained Education Support 
Assistants. 

If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs N. Kavanagh 

(SENDCO) 

 


